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Addendum No. 1 

 
 

Invitation to Tender ES-23-01 
Roll-off Bin Hauling Services 

Quinn Street Regional Recycling Depot 
 
 

The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Invitation to Tender to provide further information, make 
changes to, or to clarify the Contract Documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with all other parts 
of the Contract Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this Addendum shall govern. 
Tenderers shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their tender. This addendum shall form part of the 
Contract Documents. 
 
 
Page 3, second paragraph reads: 
 
The Work to be performed under this Contract is described as the supply of two (2) roll-off containers (minimum 40 
cubic yards) for the purpose of yard and garden waste disposal and the transport of these containers between the 
Quinn Street Regional Recycling Depot and the Quinn Street Regional Recycling Depot. 
 
 
Shall be changed to read as follows: 
 
The Work to be performed under this Contract is described as the supply of two (2) roll-off containers (minimum 40 
cubic yards) for the purpose of yard and garden waste disposal and the transport of these containers between the 
Quinn Street Regional Recycling Depot and the Foothills Boulevard Regional Landfill. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: February 22, 2023 
 
 
Addendum No. 1 Received. 
   
 
 
 
              
Signature of Tenderer      Name of Tenderer 
 

 
 
 

Inquiries relating to this ITT may be directed to: 
 
 

 
Darren Wahl, Manager of Solid Waste Operations 
Regional District of Fraser-Fort George 
155 George Street, Prince George, BC  V2L 1P8 
Phone: 250-960-4400 / Fax: 250-562-8676   
Email: darren.wahl@rdffg.bc.ca 
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